
 
 

LEGISLATIVE HEARING NOTICE 
 

GOVERNMENT OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE (GOC) 
 

Sen. Nate Libby, Senate Chair 
Rep. Genevieve McDonald, House Chair 

 
 
The GOC is inviting public comment on the Report released by the Legislature’s Office of Program 
Evaluation and Government Accountability (OPEGA) titled: 
 

Maine Commission on Indigent Legal Services (MCILS)  
 
The Report can be found at: http://legislature.maine.gov/opega/opega-reports or by calling (207) 287-1901. 
 
The Committee will also be hearing public testimony on the Report during its Committee meeting.  For those 
who wish to submit testimony and/or comment go to the GOC’s website at: 
http://legislature.maine.gov/opega/goc-meetings.  Written comments can also be submitted to the Government 
Oversight Committee at: 

82 State House Station 
Room 104, First Floor, Cross Office Building 

Augusta, ME  04333-0082 
 
The meeting is February 12, 2021 at 9:00 a.m.  All meeting connections are posted on the GOC’s webpage 
at http://legislature.maine.gov/opega/goc-meetings.  If you have questions regarding the public comment 
period, the contact information is:  

Telephone:  (207) 287-1901 
TTY:  (207) 287-6826 
FAX:  (207) 287-1906 
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